
12th September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Following the announcement from Buckingham Palace of the death of our sovereign, Her Majesty
Queen Elizabeth II, a period of National Mourning has started and will continue until the end of the
State Funeral.

The official State Funeral for Queen Elizabeth II will be next Monday, 19th September and as such
this day has been declared a Bank Holiday.

As a mark of respect, and in line with DFE guidance, the school will be closed to all pupils and
staff.

Yours sincerely

The Executive Leadership Team


